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PART 1 – MEMBERS, PUBLIC AND PRESS 

 

Elective Home Education 

Recommendations Updates 

RECOMMENDATION 1 – That an annual 
Borough network meeting take place 
between LBH EHE Parents and the local 
authority to enable networking to take place 
between different EHE groups. 
 
 

An initial network opportunity was provided and facilitated at the Civic Centre 
for EHE Hillingdon resident parents and children. This was held in January 
2013. This was well attended and appreciated. EHE residents took the 
initiative from that point to continue with the network meetings without the 
involvement of the Council. 

RECOMMENDATION 2 – That Officers 
review the EHE correspondence which is 
sent to EHE parents to ensure that their 
tone is empathetic and their contents are 
not open to misinterpretation. 
 
 

All correspondence was reviewed and agreed. Several complimentary 
comments were received from EHE residents subsequent to this. 

RECOMMENDATION 3 – That EHE parents 
be provided with information on London 
Borough Exam Centres that will accept EHE 
children. 
 
 

All EHE parents can access Exam Centre facilities through Hillingdon Tuition 
Centre. This is communicated to the Hillingdon EHE community. 

RECOMMENDATION 4 – That Cabinet be 
recommended to approve the updated 
policy on Elective Home Education and that 
the policy be 
reviewed on an annual basis. 

Cabinet agreed the revised policy following POC.  It is reviewed by officers 
annually, most recently to update terminology following implementation of the 
SEND reforms 

 


